
From: Keith Glatz
To: Cassandra LeMasurier
Subject: RE: Request to Participate in Co-op Office Supplies Contract 13-23R
Date: Tuesday, October 4, 2016 2:06:57 PM

Cassandra,
   We left it open so that you could participate.  Our contract was using the State of Florida pricing,
and the current renewal is equal to the State pricing, however, our Agreement now has more items
available, as the State is limiting the number of items Office Depot may provide under their new
contract award.
 
Keith
 
 
 
Keith K. Glatz, CPPO, FCPM, FCPA
Purchasing & Contracts Manager
7525 NW 88th Ave, Tamarac, FL 33321
(954) 597-3567 Voice (954) 597-3565 Fax
keith.glatz@tamarac.org 
www.tamarac.org
 
Public Procurement Guiding Principles:  
Accountability, Ethics, Impartiality, Professionalism, Service & Transparency
 
 
 

From: Cassandra LeMasurier [mailto:Cassandra.LeMasurier@copbfl.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 1:36 PM
To: Keith Glatz
Subject: Request to Participate in Co-op Office Supplies Contract 13-23R
 
Keith,
 
The City of Pompano Beach is requesting permission to participate in the Office Supply contract 13-
23R awarded to Office Depot during this upcoming renewal period from October 18, 2016 – October
17, 2019. We had previously used the Florida State Contract.
 
Sincerely,
Cassie
 
Cassandra LeMasurier
Purchasing Supervisor
City of Pompano Beach
PH: 954-786-4098
FX: 954-786-4168
Cassandra.LeMasurier@copbfl.com
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